
Hello, 
I want to express my view on lowering the voting age. 
The current age of 18 years is as low as it should be. 
We should not allow young minds which are still developing 
influence our government. 
In addition most people under 18 do not have a 'buy in' to our 
state and levels of government.  With no financial or 
organizational ties the young people concerned may see things 
without considering impact. 
Allowing young teen agers to vote will create multiple errors of 
unintended consequence. 
Thank you, 
Robert and Teresa Stevens 
92284 Whiskey Road 
Warrenton Oregon 
97146 
 


